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February 5, 2025 

 

Dear South Florence High School Senior Parents/Guardians: 

 

On behalf of the South Florence administration, faculty, and staff, thank you for 

supporting your student in his/her educational efforts to reach this momentous 

occasion. Completing all state academic requirements culminates with a graduation 

ceremony in May. 

 

We want to share preliminary information concerning graduation ceremonies for the 

Graduating Class of 2025. Our graduation ceremony is scheduled at the Florence 

Center at 3300 W. Radio Drive on Thursday, May 29th at 10:00 am. Each senior 

will be issued 12 tickets for graduation.  A ticket is required for all guests attending the 

graduation ceremony.  A mandatory graduation rehearsal for all seniors will be held at 

8:00 am at the Florence Center on Wednesday, May 28, 2025. 

 

Baccalaureate services will be held in the South Florence Auditorium on Sunday, May 

18, 2025, at 2:00 pm.  Graduating seniors and their families are invited to attend this 

special recognition ceremony. 

 

For students to participate in graduation ceremonies, all student fees must be paid in 

full and all materials including Chromebooks, textbooks, athletic uniforms, and media 

center materials must be turned in.  If you have questions concerning fees, please 

contact the SFHS bookkeeper, Mrs. Whitehead.   

 

Seniors are encouraged to join the SFHS Class of 2025 Google Classroom to stay abreast 

of upcoming events and important information.  Please contact Mrs. Cue for the Google 

Classroom code. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your graduate to make this a successful 

semester and share this exciting day with you in May. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Shand Josey 

Principal, South Florence High School 

 
 
 


